
Belle River Wind Project 
Community Liaison Committee  
 

To join the committee, please contact 
Mark van der Woerd of AECOM by 
April 8, 2016 so that he can speak 
with you about your interest and 

confirm next steps. 
 

Mark van der Woerd (Facilitator) 
Tel: 905.390.2003 

Email: 
Mark.VanderWoerd@aecom.com 

 
To learn more about the Belle River 

Wind Energy Project or to find 
application documents please visit the 

Project website at; 
http://www.belleriverwind.com/ 

The Belle River Wind Project (Project) is 

a 100 megawatt commercial wind energy 

generation facility to be located in the 

Town of Lakeshore, Essex County, 

Ontario.  The Project is being developed 

by SP Belle River Wind LP, by its 

general partner, SP Belle River Wind GP 

Inc. (Belle River Wind), which obtained 

approval from the Ministry of the 

Environment and Climate Change 

(MOECC) to build a Class 4 Wind facility 

in January 2016. For this project Belle 

River Wind is establishing a Community 

Liaison Committee (CLC) to act as an 

advisory body and discuss various 

aspects including construction, 

installation, use, operation, maintenance 

and retirement of the Project. 

 

CLC meetings will serve as a forum to share ideas, express concerns and to provide the community with 

ongoing updates about the Project. An independent facilitator from AECOM has been retained to establish, 

coordinate and facilitate the CLC.  

 
Join the Discussion 
 

The CLC for this Project is expected to consist of up to 14 people representing a cross-section of the 

community with the aim of providing a broad and balanced perspective. CLC members will be encouraged to 

share any information and the results of all CLC discussions with other interested community members.  

 

Individuals from the following groups are invited to participate:  
 

 Landowners; 

 Residents within 1 km of the Project; 

 Aboriginal and First Nations communities; 

 Members of the agriculture community;  

 Business / industry representatives; 

 Local social and environmental organizations; and, 

 Representatives from local government agencies. 
 
Each CLC meeting will be open to the public so that the 

community can participate by observing. Requests for 

delegations are welcomed and can be made prior to each 

meeting to the CLC facilitator.  

 

The Belle River Wind CLC is expected to meet at least four 

times over a two year period, with two meetings each year.    

We anticipate hosting the 1st CLC meeting in late April 2016.  
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